2nd July, 2010

Ranadheer Mulukalapally

23E/7 Laxmi Nivas Apartments

South Province Road,

Koti,  Hyderabad  500014

Andhra Pradesh
Dear Ranadheer,

We are happy to tell you that you have been promoted to the post of Senior Software Engineer in our organization. Please accept heartiest congratulations from our team on this achievement. Your responsibilities will expand in this new role and we wish that you will perform par excellence and come out with flying colors.

Your new salary and reimbursement details would be provided to you by your HR manager within this week. Other letters and documents will be dispatched soon. You are requested to go through them thoroughly. Please feel free to contact us at HR@emtechsoft.com , if you have any queries in this regard. You can also call us on the numbers below. We would be more than happy to help you out.

With best wishes,

Srinivas Raju

Senior HR Manager| srinivas.raju@emtechsoft.com |+91  40 22345678

Emtech Softwares Pvt Ltd.

